
House File 16 

This bill would prohibit local governments from passing ordinances or policies 
that limit their involvement with federal immigration enforcement. I am 
absolutely against this bill because it will ruin the trust between our police 

departments and our local immigrant community.Our immigrant 
community needs our support not cooperation with this 
punitive policy.  We at St. Joan of Arc in South Mpls. 
have studied our immigration policies extensively. This 
House File 16 is wrong for the immigrant community and 
our business community. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Hinton 

13916 Xerxes AVe. S. 

Burnsville, MN 55337 

Cell:  952-913-0774   

 


